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Thank You So Much For Your Support of Sofia’s Dream Room Makeover 
 
 

A Note From Sofia’s Family 
 

Dear Rooms of Hope Staff, Volunteers and 

Donors, 

  

Words can’t express how grateful our family 

is to all of you. The new rooms are so 

beautiful and the kids just love them. It gave 

the girls not just a room to sleep, but a room 

to relax and dream. It couldn’t have come at a 

perfect time, with our family’s health 

challenges and the pandemic … but the 

rooms gave them hope that things are going 

to get better soon (and they will be able to 

invite friends and show-off their new rooms). 

  

THANK YOU all for your generous gifts not 

just to the girls but to our whole family. 

Please continue blessing more kids and 

spreading more hope. 💛 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Pella Family 

(Greg, Irene, Sofia & Natalie) 

 
 

 



 
Sofia’s New Dream Bedroom…She Absolutely Loves It!!! 

 

            



             Sofia Especially Loves  
The Space Under The Bed…Her Special Request!!! 

 

      
 



So Many Wonderful Places  
To Sit In Her New Dream Space… 

 

     



Sofia & Her Sister Approved! 
 

 



Thank You Anne  
For Designing Such A Beautiful Space For Sofia! 

 

 



Sofia’s Sister’s Dream Bedroom… 
 

Natalie Loves Her New Space Too! 
 

        



How Wonderful For Natalie…A Reading Nook & Organization Galore! 
 

Natalie loves her new reading space (shown left) +  
an organized closet w/ lights!  

 

    



    Thank You Anna (shown left) 
For Designing Such A Fun Room For Natalie…She’s A Big Fan! 

 

    
 



Sofia & Natalie Have Been Patiently Waiting For Over A Year Due To COVID! 
 

Thank You To Our Small Core Crew of Rooms of Hope Staff & Volunteers 
Who Made This Right By Working Safely Together At This Makeover! 

 
Also, Thank You So Much Dome Construction For Joining Us… 

We Couldn’t Have Done This Without You!!! 
 

             
 

                   



 
Thank You To Our Amazing Donors… 

For Without You, Sofia’s Makeover Would Not Be Possible!!! 
 

Dome Construction & Foundation, Gala Guests, Beard Growers,  
Home Depot Foundation, & Mancini’s Sleepworld   

 
 
 

Thank You To Adriana Who Referred Sofia  
From John Muir Hospital 

 

We love supporting your patients!  Please keep sending them our way!!! 

 
 
 

Thank You So Much To All Our Board Members  
Who Make These Makeovers Possible! 

 
 

 

                    
 

Board Members, from left to right in alphabetical order by first name…  
 

Brook, Greg, Mike, Nancy, Nathan, Shelley & Stan  



Mostly, Thank You To Sofia and Her Family… 
For Opening Their Home & Hearts To Us!  

 

  We Wish Your Family Well Always!!!  
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